SNETTERTON PARISH COUNCIL
Minutes of a Meeting of Snetterton Parish Council held virtually (via Zoom) on Monday 16 November 2020 at 6.15pm.
Present:
Councillors: Helen Foley (Chairman), Lesley Goldsmith, Jacqueline Romero, Amanda Skinner.

Clerk: Nicola Ledain
Also present: 2 members of the public and District Cllr Sarah Suggitt
1 Apologies for absence. Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr. Desmond Skinner.
2 Declarations of interest. None
3 Minutes. The minutes of the last meeting held on        were agreed subject to Jacqueline Romero being noted as present rather than apologies.
4 Public participation session. 
BFC had agreed a £583k fund from Norfolk Strategic Fund with the majority going towards a strategy which will realise the potential of Snetterton Heath Employment Park. 

5 Police reports None received. 

6 Planning.
6.1 There were no new planning applications to consider. 

6.2 Agri Mill. The District Councillor reported that this planning application was unlikely to go to the Committee in December. The Council agreed that they should remind all residents of the application and to urge them to submit an objection if they hadn’t already done so. It would also have been useful if the Members of the Committee had carried out a site visit but this was looking unlikely. It was suggested that people who were planning on speaking at the Committee should convene beforehand to ensure that all points were covered and not duplicated. It was also suggested that photos of the site and the associated flooding etc were uploaded onto the planning portal to demonstrate to the Councillors of the limitations of the application. 
6.3 Snetterton Heath Employment Area. The Council discussed the potential development of the Employment Area. The Council heard that a local plan had been negotiated and agreed but there had been limited political engagement, and it was ratified in 2019. The level of public consultation was discussed and it was suggested to speak to Eccles Parish Council to gather their concerns. 
7 Neighbourhood Plan. The Council briefly discussed the possibility of devising a neighbourhood plan. A plan would be labour intensive with very limited outcomes for a Village such as Snetterton. 
8 Community Broadband: There had been seven residents interested for the broadband. 

9 To approve the clerk’s contract This would be rolled over to the next meeting. 
10 Finance. 
10.1 Financial Report. The new clerk had yet to access all the Parish Council details and would send a report when these were accessed. 
10.2 The following payments were agreed;

10.2.1 Norfolk Alc Subscription: £136.80

11 Any Other Business

12 To receive items for the next agenda

13 To discuss the 2021 dates of meetings; After a brief discussion it was agreed that the clerk would canvass appropriate dates for bi-monthly meetings and circulate once agreed.  

Meeting finished at 7.50pm.
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